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Dear Mr Naughton

We refer to your technical amendment request dated 16 July 2021 in respect of your
existing licence for the installation at Cappagh Road, Finglas, Dublin 11.

The EPA has considered your request for an amendment to your existing licence.
We are to advise that the EPA has decided not to amend your existing licence.

Should you wish to proceed with the proposed changes, please apply for an Industrial
Emissions licence review application using the online application form. Access to the
online application form is via the Environmental Data Exchange Network (EDEN) online
portal. Instructions and guidance documents are available on the Agency’s website at the
following link https://www.epa.ie/our-services/licensing/industrial/industrial-emissions-
licensing-ied/how-to-apply-for-an-ie-licence/ie-licence-applicaiton-guidance/

If you have any further queries please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme at
Telephone No 053 9160600 or email licensing@epa.ie.

Yours sincerely
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability



